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Subscribing to
Newsletter now
easier than ever

It is now easier than ever to
subscribe to the Newsletter to
receive recent news from this
website about the Prelate, the
Pope, and apostolic activities all
over the world.
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Subscribing to the Newsletter is now
easier than ever. To receive recent
news from this website go to
www.opusdei.us/en-us/newsletter/



and type in your email address. As a
final step, you will receive an email
asking you to confirm that you want
to receive the Newsletter.

You can cancel your subscription at
any time.

Subscribers receive the Prelate's
monthly letter, recent news about
the Pope and Opus Dei's apostolic
activities all over the world, videos,
personal testimonies and much
more.

For those in the following English-
speaking countries, replace the "us"
(twice) in www://opusdei.us/en-us/
newsletter/ with the relevant two
letters below:

Canada: ca
Ireland: ie
Nigeria: ng

Philippines: ph



United Kingdom: uk

pdf | document generated
automatically from https://opusdei.org/
en-in/article/subscribing-to-newsletter-
now-easier-than-ever/ (06/23/2025)


https://opusdei.org/en-in/article/subscribing-to-newsletter-now-easier-than-ever/
https://opusdei.org/en-in/article/subscribing-to-newsletter-now-easier-than-ever/
https://opusdei.org/en-in/article/subscribing-to-newsletter-now-easier-than-ever/

	Subscribing to Newsletter now easier than ever

